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Book of the week 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

 

This week, we have been celebrating WOLRD BOOK DAY! 

The children have come in fantastic costumes of their  
favourite book character. 

 

 

English 

We really enjoyed the story ‘Where the Wild Things Are’ and we had a visitor 

come in to do a workshop with us where we turned into Wild Things ourselves with 

sharp claws and teeth. The wild rumpus was especially fun. We then carried on 
in the classroom using the story stones and masks. 

On Thursday, we all dressed up as our favourite book character and were given a 

£1 book token to buy a book that we would really enjoy. 

Phonics: h, b, f  

Key vocabulary: Story, Book, Characters, Author, Illustrator 
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Self-Registration  

We have changed our self-registration cards from a big picture of ourselves to just 

our names and a tiny picture. The teachers thought it would confuse us but we 

could recognise our names straight away!   

 
 

Maths 

This week we have been focussing on shapes. We discussed the different names of 

shapes and tried to differentiate 2D and 3D shapes. We then used the 3D 

shapes to do some junk modelling and tried to make a boat like the one from 

‘Where the Wild Things Are’. 

Key vocabulary: 2D, 3D, Circle, Triangle, Square, Rectangle, Cube, Cuboid, 
Sphere, Pyramid 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Understanding the World 

We have been very interested in watching the weather and exploring the snow. We 

had great fun making footprints and watching what happens to snow when it is 

in the sun. We even found some pretty impressive icicles.  
Key vocabulary: weather, snow, melt, freeze, ice, icicles  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week 

We will be learning more about seasons and talking about spring. There will also 
be a surprise parcel arriving in to Nursery on Monday. 
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  Here are some activities you might like to try at home: 

 Find different shapes around your house 

 Practise writing your name 

 Make a snowman  

 
 

Just a note to say:  

 
Enjoy your weekend! 
Miss Wong, Mrs Higgs and Mrs Porphire 
 
Don’t forget to let us know what your child has been up to at home and fill 
in a ‘WOW’ moment sheet! 
 


